
C E L E B R A T I N G

gifted!

Mr. Joseph Bernhart from the GT Academy

was recognized by the Board on February 24

for receiving the Innovation in Giftedness

Award from TAGT!

Congratulations, Mr. Bernhart, and thank

you for all you do for gifted learners!

From the Director

Stay Connected!
Twitter: @FBISDGT

Click on our logo for our website!

WTG!

Way to Go!

March 2020

Spring Greetings!
 
Spring brings the opportunity for new
growth not only in our
yards and gardens, but also in ourselves.
Spring cleaning does not have to just
mean dusting furniture - it can also mean
taking a moment to reflect on who we
are and what new growth we want to see
in ourselves.   
I challenge our gifted community to do a
little bit of each type of spring cleaning
this month!

Dr. Laurie Westphal

https://www.fortbendisd.com/Domain/66
https://www.fortbendisd.com/Domain/66


Take Note: March Events

March 9-13 - Spring Break

March 26 - New to GT Program Information Meeting

See page 4 for registration link and details!

March 18 - GT PAC Meeting, 6:00 - 7:30 pm 

FBISD Administration Annex, Main Room

Contact your campus rep with questions or concerns

to bring forward to the GT PAC. 

Feeding the Gifted Soul:
Underachievement

Gifted students are a diverse minority group with high intelligence and

talent whose needs are often unrecognized and unmet. It is believed that

this group of students, from a range of backgrounds, socioeconomic

statuses and abilities, may experience a range of social-emotional

difficulties, including peer exclusion, isolation, stress, anxiety,

depression and destructive perfectionism. Literature also reveals that

gifted and talented students are underachieving at school.

 

Click on the Fork and Spoon icon to read the research findings of Sabrina

Blass, University of Queensland, Brisbane, Queensland, Australia.

https://pdfs.semanticscholar.org/cedb/ae26cce014e284ab7c07c9fcf798ad494987.pdf


PACE-FBISD

Summer Camp Expo 2020

COG Paige Leiter joined us from
Madden Elementary! 

The tables stayed busy throughout the night!

Happy students excited about summer!



http://bit.ly/NewtoGTFBISD


News from the Museum!

Giant Screen Showings


